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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Anti-Bullying Week  

School will be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week beginning on Monday 14th November. School will be 
celebrating Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November, pupils should wear ‘Odd Socks’ to school. There is 
no payment required for Odd Socks Day.  

After School Clubs  

Multi Sports -Monday 14th November. This is the last session of the current block.   

Football – restarts on Tuesday 15th November. There are two sessions left in this block, Tuesday 15th and 

Tuesday 22nd November.  

Scripture Union  

SU is on Thursday 17th November.  

PTA News  

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 16th November at 7pm. Everyone is most welcome.  

P6/7 Swimming  

Please note P6/7 swimming is taking place on Friday 11th November.  

Tempest Photography  

Photograph order forms will be sent home on Monday 14th November. Ordering details are included on 
the forms. 

Nut Awareness  

Please remember not to send foods that contain nuts, we have several pupils with nut allergies.  

 



Charity Appeals  

A big thank you to everyone who donated to our collections for the Poppy Appeal, Operation Christmas 
Child and Magherafelt Foodbank. Your support is greatly appreciated.  

 

P1 Admissions September 2023 

Our Open Day will be taking place in January. Please let the school office know if you have a child due to 
start school in September 2023. Also, please tell any family or friends with children due to start school to 
contact the school office. 

Christmas Card Orders  

Pupils will be given the opportunity to design their own Christmas Cards. Blank templates will be sent 
home on Monday 14th November, instructions are attached, If you would like to order please send the 
completed template and money to the school office by Friday 25th November.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

S Finlay  

 


